
I'm writing this letter to urge you to please pass House Bill 3075.  My wife and I are both public school 
teachers, and we rely on coordinated health insurance plans (opt-out incentive) to pay for medical care 
for our family.  If this bill does not pass, our family will effectively take a significant pay cut next 
year.  We already chose lower-paying public service careers to serve our communities.  Please don't take 
our health coverage. 
 
Regards, 
Jason Herzog 
 
 


